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Our office received an allegation that two researchers plagiarized the work of a graduate student 
at the same institution in a published paper. Our review determined that the graduate student was 
named as an author on the paper dispelling the allegation, and that NSF funding was not 
acknowledged in the paper. Accordingly, this case is closed with no further action taken. 


